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Dosher names new controller

SOUTHPORT—Christopher Washburn is the new controller at Dosher Memorial
Hospital. He has 23 years of experience in accounting and financial services, and reports to
Dosher Vice President & Chief Financial Officer Dan Porter.

Washburn joins Dosher from Lenoir, N.C., where he worked as controller at Caldwell
Memorial Hospital the past nine years. Previously, he held similar positions with several non-
healthcare organizations in North Carolina and Tennessee.

Washburn has served on the boards of directors for Communities in Schools and Crime
Stoppers, and has been a high school swim coach.

He earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Accounting and a Bachelor of Arts degree in

Business Administration from the University of North Carolina at Charlotte.
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